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November 24th 2010 
 

Jeff Watson, Staff Planner 
Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 

RE:    Kittitas County Fire District #2 Public Facility PF-10-00004 
 
Dear Mr. Watson, 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Kittitas County Fire District #2 Public Facility PF-10-00004. 
 
Adequate Potable Water Supply Statement: 

The applicant will need to develop and have a public water system design approved for the proposed project prior 

to building permit issuance. The public water system will either be a group A or group B water system depending 

on the intended occupancy. The applicant should contact the Kittitas County Health Department ASAP, so that we 

may assist the applicant through the lengthy application process. It is not uncommon that the water system 

approval process may take a couple of months to complete. To avoid delays in the project construction or loss of 

funding I highly encourage that the applicant begin the water system approval process immediately. 

Septic Availability Statement: 

Prior to building permit issuance the applicant will need to have an approved septic permit. The applicant should 

begin this process by contacting a licensed septic designer and performing a site evaluation, and then the 

applicant may proceed to the design approval stage. Installation of the on-site sewage system will need to occur 

prior to certificate of occupancy approval.  

If you should have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at (509) 962-7515. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

James Rivard,  

Environmental Health Supervisor, 

Interim Co-Administrator Kittitas County Public Health 
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